Bearpark Primary School Newsletter

Friday 23rd November 2018

~ This week’s achievers:

-';_;"';: o Dates for the diary “ " Headteacher's Award: Rhys for continuing his improvement in all

November aspects of schoaol life

Mon 2 6th— Open the Book assembly Class 5: Y6— Evie for working with greater speed

¥Y5— Archie for a super attitude

December !
Mon 3rd—Bauble painting workshop {all CIasSes) i Class 4: Y4 - Ellie for a fantastic use of imperative verbs and prep-
Tues 4th—Class 4 Kitchen chemistry workshop. ositions
Mon 10th—whole school pantomime (more details to follow) »
Thurs 13th—Christmas Journey whole school to Methodlsf ¥Y3- Layla for fantastic "“S’FFUCﬁO“ writing
Chapel S ; Class 3: Daniel for great writing
- Christmas Lunch g
Fri 14th—Christmas Jumper Day for Save the Children ~  Class 2: Bobby for outstanding effort and partiEipation in all les-
Tues 18th—Christmas Productlon_day . ‘ ’ sons
Weds 19th—Early Years/K_Sl- party - - .
Thurs 20th—KS2 party -~ . .+ - ' Class 1: Kyone for always showing 100% effort and enthusiasm
Fri 20th—Church Chrlstmas Carol Ser\nce 2 pm—parents wel-  for everything
come

- school breaks up ) Nursery: Leo for having a brilliant week at nursery with his friends

Janda Sports Stars
Tues 3th_55h°°f.F9'9P9"5__ = L KS1—Daniel for excellent effort in dance
New Deputy Headteacher KS2—Harry excellent all round sporting activities

We are delighted to be able to inform you that we were suc- Well done ta ail of our achievers this week!

cessful in appeinting a new Deputy Headteacher for the
school. We look forward to welcoming Mrs Donna Jones to
the staff as soon as possible in the spring term. The children _
were all introduced to Mrs Jones after her appointment and | ) ' Whole school attendance: 95.4 %
kn,dw that she was very impressed by the children in school
and is excited to get started in her role. She locks forward to
' meeting you all soon!

Attendance

Class 3 were the winners this week with 98%

We have an lmprovement ‘'oylast week but un-
fortunately we have not met the government
target of 96%. We'll need to try even harder
next week everybody!

" Christmas is coming! .

We are aware that the lead up to Christmas can be a very
expensive timehfqr our parents and extended families, We
would like to remind you that the school participates in fund-
raising activities for charities to raise awareness as well as
funds where possible. We would like to reassure vbu that
there is no obligation to contribute. Your child is welcome to
come in normal clathes without making a contribution and
there is no néed to make additionai 'p'urchases of Christmas
|mportant thing is that they are in'school and having fun and
we have many Iovely act!wtles arranged for them to do Just
thatl e . o




